Debra Thompson

T e e — —
From: Liz Cabrera
Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 9:54 AM
To: Debra Thompson
Subject: Anderson SUP
Attachments: AndersonSUP.pdf
Debbie,

Attached is an application for a special use permit from Jay and Julie Anderson. The Planning Commission recommends
approval of the SUP with the caveats expressed in the Utility Director’s email, namely the borough is not responsible for
their property if it is damaged or destroyed during utility repair work.

The Commission also approved a variance request from the Anderson’s so they could construct a small greenhouse
within their setback.

Thanks,
Liz

Liz Cabrera

Community Development
Petersburg Borough

PO Box 329

Petersburg AK 99833
(907) 518-0242



